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September 09, 2020
Dear Colleagues,
The Executive Council of the Edward C. Penick Endodontic Study Club has made plans for another year of outstanding continuing education.  Officers elected for 2020-2021 are: PRESIDENT: Dr. Joshua Pruden, PROGRAM CHAIRMAN: Dr. Rodney Scott, SECRETARY: Dr. Ryan Hershey, TREASURER: Dr. Julian Moiseiwitsch, and IMMEDIATE PAST PRESIDENT: Dr. Jeff Neal
As one of America’s premier endodontic study clubs, this year’s program continues our tradition of offering truly exceptional speakers, who are experts in their fields, providing up to 10 CE credits, 2 hours of CE for each regular meeting. Please SAVE THE DATES listed below for upcoming meetings. All information will be sent via e-mail.
2020-2021 Meeting dates / Speakers:

· Oct 15th, 2020: Dr. Adham Azim*
· November 5th, 2020: Dr. Peter Tawil*
· Mar 4, 2021: Dr. Mo Fayad
· Mar 25, 2020: Dr. Keith Krell
· Apr 23, 2020: Resident Table Clinics
*Virtual Meetings

Besides the virtual meetings, meetings will follow this schedule:

· 5:30 - 6:00 PM: Cocktail Hour
· 6:00 - 7:00 PM: Dinner & Business Mtg 


· 7:00 - 8:30 PM: Lecture
· 8:30 - 9:00 PM: Q & A

We request the Treasurer receive all dues before or at the first meeting in the amount of $200.00 (student dues $200.00).  Please mail dues & membership applications to (check payable to “Edward C. Penick Endodontic Study Club”): Dr Julian Moiseiwitsch; 5225 Wisconsin Ave NW, Suite #303, Washington DC 20015
My fellow officers and I are looking forward to another great year of education and camaraderie.  Please join us as a member of this outstanding organization and share in the great traditions of the Club.  Please feel free to invite your colleagues and associates to be a part of the club or send us their contact information and we would be happy to reach out to them. Our goal is to expand even further and grow in the next few years.  Enjoy the remainder of the summer and we look forward to seeing you soon.
Best Regards,
Joshua Pruden, President, Edward C. Penick Study Club



                   �HYPERLINK "http://www.penickstudyclub.com"�www.penickstudyclub.com�








*The dues are based on individual membership; therefore, group practice memberships will not be allowed.  If a guest is a partner in the Penick member’s Endodontic group practice, the fee will be the full cost of membership ($200.00).  Otherwise, the regular guest of member fee is $90 per session the first meeting.  For any other meetings attended by that individual, there will be a $110 fee charged to complete the cost of a membership. Exception to this policy will be for active members bringing referring general dentists to multiple meetings.


** Individuals meeting the criteria for the “Retiree” category (individual petition to the executive council through the club secretary required prior to the start of the season) will pay the inactive rate of $10.00 and a single rate of $90.00 for any meetings attended.


*** Questions: visit our website at www.penickstudyclub.com or e-mail: secretary@penickstudyclub.com.
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